
To whom it may concern, 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Perpetua 

Resources' Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement. Public participation is a huge part 

of the permitting process and I appreciate the opportunity to share my thoughts as a perpetua 

employee, but especially because the Stibnite Gold Project will leave conditions at the site better 

than they are today. The NEPA process has been robust and the public input has led the company to 

a project that we can be proud of as Idahoans and Valley County residents. 

There are many reasons to support Perpetua Resources improved mine plan. However, this lined in 

the SDEIS stood out to me: “The restoration activities, particularly providing volitional passage in the 

East Fork SFSR, would result in a major, permanent, regional, and beneficial effect on Chinook 

salmon, steelhead, bull trout, and west slope cutthroat trout within the vicinity of mine.” Through 

my vast and intensive involvement in Reviewing the SDEIS makes me confident Perpetua can make it 

good on its promise and show all of us how mining and the environment can work hand in hand. The 

restoration, fish passage and domestic sourcing of critical minerals is a win win across all platforms. 

I request that you please move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now that the public has 

had multiple opportunities to provide feedback and regulators have been analyzing Perpetua 

Resources' plans for six years. The review process has improved the project and now it is time to 

make it a reality. 

Hayley Rambur 


